
 

 P.O. Box 3777  Omaha, NE 68103 531-622-2400 mccneb.edu 

July 9, 2023 
 
Dear F-1 Student,  

 
This letter is to inform you that Metropolitan Community College (MCC) has partnered 
with Academic HealthPlans (AHP) and Wellfleet to provide you with health insurance for 
the 2023-2024 academic year. In a couple months, the https://mccneb.myahpcare.com/ 
webpage will be updated from the current academic year to the next academic year. 
You may review benefits, access your insurance member information, enroll in optional 
dental or vision insurance, or add dependents online. 
 

You will need to pay the premium in full according to the chart below before registering 
for classes. No exceptions will be made for partial payment options.   If you do not make 
the full payment, you will not be allowed to register for classes, which may result in your 
SEVIS record being terminated.   

Total Due Before You Register For Classes 

Before you register for Fall Quarter 
(Fall 2023), you will need to pay 
your insurance premium for Fall and 
Winter Quarters. 

Before you register for Spring Quarter 
(Spring 2023-2024), you will need to 
pay your insurance premium for 
Spring and Summer Quarters. 

$1670.00 $1670.00 

 
IMPORTANT: Students who enroll in Fall 2023 classes before the insurance hold has been 
applied to their account will need to pay the Fall and Winter 2023 insurance premium before 
Fall 2023 classes begin or risk the possibility of being dis-enrolled from those classes. 

Please contact ISS at 531-622-2281 or iss@mccneb.edu if you have questions. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 

Naomi M. Greelis 
Primary Designated School Official  
& Coordinator for International Student Services 

https://mccneb.myahpcare.com/
mailto:iss@mccneb.edu

